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Consideration of approving a proposal from Weston & Sampson Engineers, Inc. to provide professional
engineering services in the amount of $63,700.00 for Hurricane Ian related Boat Ramp Dock replacement and
authorize the City Manager to execute the agreement. The City received a $250,000 Volunteer Florida grant to
fund the design and construction services for the replacement of the City’s Boat Ramp wood dock structure.
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